
From: Maira Veloz
To: Clerk - Shared
Subject: Noise Variance (Unit Drop Forge Company)
Date: Thursday, September 1, 2022 11:33:47 AM

We would like to express our concern on regards to the noise variance permit for Unit Drop Forge at

1903 S 62nd Street.
We would like to say that we DO NOT agree with the noise variance permit to be extended for later
hours. We live in front of Unit Drop Forge Company and the noise during the day is ok with us but
later time will cause sleep disturbance and stress to our family. We are a family of six from an infant
of 4 months, high school student, college student and working parents. This extended noise will
cause problems in many ways. One of them is loosing focus when doing school work, being able to
not go to sleep early for our next day. This will cause us to not function well in our daily work and
school. Also the baby will be getting up when trying to sleep due to the noise from Unit Drop Forge.
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out.
Thank you.
Maira Veloz Reyes
6212 W Burnham St
414-937-0125
Sent from Mail for Windows

mailto:velozmaira@hotmail.com
mailto:clerk@westalliswi.gov
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

